Dated: 29 Jan, 2025

NOTICE

The Holy Cross College Library with the permission of concerned authority would like to
request the esteemed faculty members to provide a hard copy of their Ph.D theses (published)
to be made available at the library through a section for reference by students. Kindly treat
this as urgent.
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